MAYFLOWER PRIMARY SCHOOL
200, ANG MO KIO AVENUE 5
SINGAPORE 569878
TELEPHONE: 64520849 FAX: 64534116
http://www.mayflowerpri.moe.edu.sg

7 March 2023 Notification: 012/2023

Dear Parents/ Guardian,

P1 Learning Journey to Ang Mo Kio Town Garden West

Our Primary 1 students will be going on a learning journey to Ang Mo Kio Town Garden West in
Term 2. This is an experiential activity that aims to promote the joy of learning of English Language and
Social Studies through outdoor activities at a nearby community park. It is also part of the Modified
Language Experience Approach (MLEA) which provides the context and content for students as they
translate their learning experiences into writing back in the classroom.

The details of the learning journey are as follows:

Day / Date: Friday, 24 March 2023

Time: 7.45am.t09.30 a.m.”

*Students are to report to school by 7.30am as usual for flag-raising assembly.
Lessons will resume after the learning journey at 9.30 a.m.

Venue: Ang Mo Kio Town Garden West

Attire: School PE Attire

Things to bring: Please ensure that your child/ ward packs a small bag containing:
- snacks
- water bottle
- cap

- insect repellent

- hand sanitiser/ wet wipes

- raincoat/ umbrelia .
- medication (if required)

Please note that in the event of wet weather, the learning journey will be cancelled and
students will be engaged in a virtual walk through Ang Mo Kio Town Garden West instead.

We are looking for parent volunteers to accompany students on this learning journey. Please
let us know if you are interested to help as a parent volunteer in your response on Parents Gateway
(PG) and our teachers will be in touch with you.

Please select “Yes” on PG to indicate that you have read, understood and consent to your child’s/
ward's participation in the learning journey. Please also indicate whether your child/ ward has any food
allergy or existing medical condition. For parents/ guardians who are not onboard PG, please submit the
hardcopy acknowledgement slip attached to this notification to your child’s/ ward’s English Language
teacher. We would appreciate if you could do so by Friday, 10 March 2023.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Mdm. Peh Kai Le Ms. Cecilia Lim
Level Head, English Language Principal




